OFFICE OF THE SELECTBOARD
Town of Whitingham

P.O. Box 560

Jacksonville, Vermont 05342
A Meeting of the Whitingham Selectboard was held on Wednesday, September 16, 2015 at 7:30 PM, at the Selectboard Office, Municipal Center in Jacksonville, Vermont.  The following Selectboard members were present: Chair, Keith Bronson; Vice Chair, Allan Twitchell; Selectboard Member, Robin Kingsley along with Administrator, Ms. Bonnie Jo Radasch.  
7:30 Selectboard Chair, Keith Bronson, called the meeting of the Whitingham Selectboard to order.  Miscellaneous discussion related to Sewer.

7:50 A motion was made by Mr. Robin Kingsley for Selectboard to approve the Payables Warrant dated September 17, 2015; Mr. Allan Twitchell seconded.  All in favor, with Chair, Keith Bronson casting his vote.
7:53 A motion was made by Mr. Allan Twitchell for Selectboard to approve the Payroll Warrant dated September 17, 2015; Mr. Robin Kingsley seconded.  All in favor, with Chair, Keith Bronson casting his vote.  
7:55 A motion was made by Mr. Robin Kingsley for Selectboard to approve Economic Development Group Warrant #0019; Mr. Allan Twitchell seconded.  All in favor, with Chair, Keith Bronson casting his vote.  

7:57 A motion was made by Chair, Keith Bronson for Selectboard to approve Minutes of their Meeting of September 2, 2015; Mr. Robin Kingsley seconded.  All in favor, with Chair, Keith Bronson casting his vote.  

7:59 Discussion of potential contractual arrangements for consultants from Reading who Whitingham Listers are speaking with to that end. 
8:15  A motion was made by Chair, Keith Bronson for Selectboard to approve a $300/day consulting fee (Fike) and a $200/day consulting fee (Allyn) as well as reimbursement to Whitingham from Reading and return at the Federal Mileage reimbursement rate, for a single consult with Whitingham Listers on September 25, 2015, with any subsequent contracting to be determined in a discussion between the Listers and the Selectboard on September 30, 2015; Mr. Allan Twitchell seconded.  All in favor, with Chair, Keith Bronson casting his vote.
8:18 Miscellaneous discussion and approval of request by American Legion Auxilliary to use Eames Village Park for traditional “Pies in the Park” sale (scholarship fund benefit).
8:37 A motion was made by Mr. Allan Twitchell for Selectboard to adjourn their meeting; Mr. Robin Kingsley seconded.  At
8:37 Chair, Keith Bronson declared the meeting adjourned.
These minutes have not been approved.  

Respectfully submitted, 
Bonnie Jo Radasch, Administrator, Town of Whitingham
Selectboard Meeting  


September 16, 2015
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